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IDENTIFICATIONS:  The following identifications were announced. Antonios Efthymiou from Dali, 
Ioannis Tsangari from Dimes, Georgios Georgiou from Larnaka, Kyriacos Kamilaris from Trikomo, Georgios 
Michael from Trahonas, Georgios Argyrou from Ag. Sergios, Panayiotis Hadjigeorgiou, Andreas Christofides 
from Lefkosia, Costas Katalanou from Ag. Epiphanios, Costas Fassia from Troulli, Anastasia Asprou from 
Eptakomi, Andreas Alexandrou from Stylli, Stelios Pericleous from Fini, Pavlos Pavlou from Xylotymbou, 
Eleftherios Kouzapas from Lymbia, Savvas Symeou from Aglanzia, Andreas Stylianou and Kyriacos Psyllou 
from Paralimni, Andreas Lambrides from Ag. Georgios Kerynias, Christos Georgiou from Dromolaxia, 
Athanasios Athanasiou from Lemesos, Eraclis Agathokleous from Ag. Tyhonas, Stavros Mousoullou from 
Xylophagou, Costas Kallistratou from Agridaki, Evagoras Tyrimou from Avgorou. 

NEWS BULLETIN SEPTEMBER 2017 

DONATIONS: Y. Kashimeri £50.00. We thank you and greatly appreciate your help.  

HONOURING ALL OUR MISSING:  

On Saturday 21st October 2017 at the Cypriot Community Centre in Wood Green, we are 
organising an Evening of Remembrance and Honour for our Missing as well as to bring 
together the relatives of our missing from both communities giving them the opportunity to 
talk to each other over dinner and discuss ways of achieving our common aim of finding out 
what happened to our loved ones. 

Special guests will be the investigative journalist Sevgul Uludag (Yeniduzen and Politis 
newspapers) and Christina Pavlou Solomi Patsia from the “Bicommunal Relatives of Missing 
Persons and Victims of War - Together We Can”. 

After Dinner, to be served at 7.30pm, the President of the Organisation of Missing Cypriots 
(UK) Neoklis Neokleous will address those present, followed by Sevgul Uludag and Christina 
Pavlou Solomi Patsia who will present their work on missing persons in Cyprus, both Turkish 
Cypriot and Greek Cypriot missing. All the speakers will answer questions on this 
humanitarian issue…  

To reserve your table please telephone 07956430335. 
 
Dinner at 7.30pm  £20 per person. 
 

 
 

 

COMMITTEE OF MISSING PERSONS (CMP) VISIT TO LONDON:  The three members of the CMP, Mr 
Arni, Mr Nestoros and Mrs Kucuk, will be visiting London on 24th to 28th September to meet with Ministry of Defence 
officials in the hope that information about our missing is available in their archives.  

We would like to wish them all the very best for a fruitful outcome.  

Our Organisation has already lobbied the Foreign and Commonwealth Office when we last had a meeting with them in 
March this year about giving any information to the CMP. At that time they promised to do so.  

If the CMP need any help from us we are more than willing to offer it. 


